Dear friends,

The European ASD-Registry is open now for registration !!!

The European ASD-Registry has been developed to get more informations about the efficacy and safety of the techniques used for transcatheter closure of defects within the atrial septum. This registry is based on the internet and we hope, that it is a convenient program for you.
The internet address for the European ASD-Registry is:

http://www.mh-hannover.de/institut/paed-kardiol/asdreg/

To get informations about this registry connect by internet to this address and click on "Informations about the European ASD-Registry". If you have more questions after reading these informations you can contact me by e-mail:

hausdorf.gerd@mh-hannover.de

Best regards,

Mario Carminati and Gerd Hausdorf
